Salvation Army Talks to

Long Island No
g

The Kiwanis Club of NORTH SHORE, Long
Island North Division — attended the monthly
division meeting hosted by the Syosset-
Woodbury Club that was held at Christianos
Restaurant in Woodbury. The special guest
for the evening was the Director for the
Salvation Army Nassau County Service
Extension, Gerald W. Johns.

Director Johns gave an information talk
on the good work of the Salvation Army and
the Kettle Drive that is soon to begin with
participation from the Kiwanis Clubs as well
as the Key Club & Builders Club will begin
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In attendance: DPIP and honorary mem-
ber of the North Shore Club Anton Tony
Kaiser and Farmingdale Prsident; North
Shore DPP Lawrence Benedetti,
President Dennis Fontana, Secretary
Sonja Pierson, and the special guest
from the Salvation Army Director

Gerald W. Johns

ringing the bell at the traditional kettle start-
ing on Saturday November 26th and finish-
ing on December 24th. This is a 9-day
fundraiser for the clubs and has been a tra-
ditional event for over 16 years

Bensonhurst & Bay Ridge Holds

The Kiwanis Club of BENSONHURST & BAY
RIDGE, Brooklyn Division — recently held
their first peanut Day. With a combined effort
form the Christa AcAuliffe Builders Club,
under the leadership of Lynne Ferrier; New
Utrecht HS key Club; and the Boy Scout

Photo at right: Bensonhurst & Bay Ridge
members are avid supporters of their
Christa McAuliffe Builders Club. They
came together recently or a photo to
celebrate the club’s success. (L-R) Front
row: Faculty Advisor Mrs. Ferrier,
Bensonhurst & Bay Ridge members
Brian Long and Frank Nacarrato,
Builders Club President Amanda
Alexander, and Mrs. Marino. Back Row:
McAuliffe Advisor, Bensonhurst & Bay
Ridge members Mike DeLuca, DPLG Sal
Anelli, Carl Tavolacci, and Bensonhurst &
Bay Ridge President Silvio Honovic.
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Pictured above in Peanut Aprons: Ben
Bay supporter Rosemarie, Member Bob
Moneypenny, PP Ty Yorio and DPLG
Joseph G. Schiavo, Jr.

Troop 99, under the direction of member
Brian Long the event was a great success.

Chinatown Gelebrates 21st
Anniversary Installation

The Kiwanis Club of CHINATOWN,
Metropolitan Division — held its 21st installa-
tion at Jing Fong Restaurant in Chinatown,
NYC. DPP Regina Chan called he crowd to
order and made the evening’s introductions.

Metropolitan Lt. Governor Fran Hogan
was on hand to install the 2005-2006 Club
officers: President Tim Leung, Vice President
Mei Sham, Secretary Peal Kong and
Treasurer Evelyn Yu.

President Tim offered a warm welcome to
all Kiwanians and guests. LG Fran went on to

Peter Yu, DPLG Ken Wan, James Tong,
Grace Fond, Former First Lady Julianna
Wan and Evelyn Yu.

install the Club Directors: Peter Yu, James
Tong, Fred Chan, Grace K. Tong, Regina
Chan, Anne Miao, Tony Moy, Frank Ho and
Peter Chan.

Welcomed and installed new members
included: Benson Sim, Cindy Tsoi, Lucy
Leung, Michael Lam and Amanda Dalton.

The evening was fun-filled and everyone
had a great time.

Long Island North LG Nelson Hosts
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Fil‘SlZﬂﬁ-ﬂﬁ visional Meeting

Dais L to R: Standing; Kiwanis Club
President for Gounty Seat Tim McCue;
Owner of the restaurant and Kiwanian
from Gounty Seat Manny Carvalho; LG
Ken Nelson; DPLG. Rich Hall; Ltg for Key
Club Jake Goldstein; District Secretary
Christine Early. Standing L to R: DPG for
New York & India Jim Hebron; DPIP
Anton J. Kaiser; Ltg Roger Sirangelo;
Circle K President Joe Marro. (not pic-
tured DPLG Pete Owens.)
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LG Elect Roger Sirangelo; LG Key Club
Jake Goldstein; DPLG Rich Hall; District
Secretary Christine Early.
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Presently, for the on-going conflict in Iraq,
Key Club is involved jointly with the
American Legion in “Operation Crayon”
Thousands of pounds of school supplies
have been shipped directly to the American
troops in raw for distribution among the
needy children.

Today, through the efforts of Lt. Governor
Mile Malark (Capital Division) and Maureen
Neuringer Editor of the Empire State
Kiwanian, Key Club is promoting “Give A Can
Day” collecting canned food to help he vic-
tims of Hurricane Katrina.

How fortunate we are to have envisioned

the potential of our young people since 1925
when the first Key Club was formed in
Sacramento, California High School.
Let’s continue to promote and expand this
unique program that develops responsible
citizenship and the future leaders of our
country. Truly, America is blessed with tal-
ented and caring young people.



